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DISCUSSION 

 
Patricia McCarthy, vice president for Enrollment Management, opened the committee 
meeting by providing an update on the recruitment of new undergraduate, graduate, 

and culinary students for fall 2022. Dr. McCarthy also presented progress toward 
summer 2022 and fall 2022 enrollment, which included a comparison of fall 2022 

registration with fall 2021 registration at this same point in time last year. She also 
included information on the retention and persistence of current undergraduate 
students as well as campus-wide initiatives to help support students who have not yet 

registered for summer and/or fall 2022 classes. 
 

Dr. McCarthy mentioned that, due to the resignation of Assistant Director for 
Undergraduate Admissions Pamela Guzman, whose responsibilities included the 

recruitment of Latinx students, the Office of Undergraduate Admissions is in the 
process of searching for a candidate to successfully lead the initiatives led or co-



adding new academic programs, offering competitive pricing, and building on/creating 
new partnerships for dual degrees and transfer programs.  

 
 

This concludes my report. 
 
 

Mrs. Joyce Fairman, Chair 

 


